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28 October 2021

Community Council Meeting Notes

Mrs. Westover welcomed everyone, we did not have any guests, but we
did welcome the council to the meeting and especially the new council
members were mentioned and thanked for being part of this.

All council members were in attendance

Council contact information was checked and corrected.
Councilmember Kimball had contact information that needed to be
corrected and that action was taken. All other information was correct.

Council members were invited to look at training opportunities and past
state-level council meeting recordings.

The Teacher Student Success Plan (TSSP) was shared with the council. It
was explained how the TSSP came to be and the data in the document
was shared. The data was from the Acadience Reading assessment and
the iReady math diagnostic assessment. The council was informed that
this TSSP is available online and at the main office.

Current year goals were reviewed and progress was stated by Mr. Ward.

The council discussed what the school’s plan is for safety in the school. In
particular, internet safety for students. The council was informed that
the school did have Brandon from CUES come and teach this to our
student body.

The council wrote two amendments to the current plan:

1. Using our carryover funds for the current year, we would like to have
the flexibility to address our current goals again and use those funds to
improve our Acadience reading scores. That would include other digital
learning tools and classroom supplies.

2. Using our carryover funds for the current year, we would like to add
math/science consumables, manipulatives, and other digital learning
tools that will help learning outcomes.

The meeting was adjourned
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